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Des Moines Buccaneers Booster Club 
Board of Directors Meeting Minutes 

November 3, 2015 
Buccaneer Arena 

 ______ 
The meeting was called to order by President Kyle Bunce at 7:00 p.m.   

 
Attendees: 
Kyle Bunce 
Denise Rairdin 
Sarah Bantz  

Dawn Pentico 
Curtis Shepherd 
Connie Finch 

Lynette Stowe 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
Review of Minutes – Sarah Bantz 
The October 6 Board meeting minutes were reviewed.  There were no corrections.  Denise moved to accept 
the October meeting minutes, Curtis seconded.  The October meeting minutes were approved. 
 
Treasurer’s Report – Denise Rairdin 
Denise reported that there is a total of $3,525.30 in the checking account and $3,874.03 in the savings 
account. There is still on outstanding scholarship that is yet to be collected.  The income for the month has 
been the 50/50 and the candy sold in the Cove.  There will not be a 50/50 raffle on November 7 or 
November 25 as there is no one that can cover those nights.  Lynette moved to accept the Treasurer’s report, 
Connie seconded.  The Treasurer’s report was approved. 
 
Old Business: 

• Player Pins – Most of the pins are complete.  With changes to the roster, new buttons will need 
to be made.  Kyle will bring in those she has to put in the Cove for sale.  Discussion was brought up 
regarding pins for housing parents and parents of the players.  It was decided by all that the parents 
should receive 2 free buttons, but the housing parents should buy buttons if they would like to have 
them.  The suggestion about giving the players the buttons to give to whomever they chose was 
discussed and decided that this is what we will do going forward. 
• Brunch – Reservations were made at the Windsor Heights Recreation Center.  Since this is 
Valentine’s Day, colors for this will be red & white. 
• Shirts – Denise didn’t find any past information, but suggested we think of doing something 
new so everyone could take advantage of it.  Suggestions were jackets or other shirts.  More discussion 
at next month’s meeting. 

 
New Business: 

• Player Food- With the increased costs of food for the players for away games, discussion was 
that the boosters will take care of fruit, peanut butter, jelly, gummies, and the Bucs would take care of 
the Max Muscle.  Dawn will talk to her contact regarding the protein bars. 
• Parking – Kyle has the parking pass for the December games. 

 
Miscellaneous 

o Next meeting – December 1 at the Arena. 
o Bylaws – The bylaws were not discussed and will be discussed at next month’s meeting. 

 
The meeting adjourned at 7:41 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Sarah Bantz, Secretary 


